
 
 
 

ICRP ERPW 2017 – AIEA Financial Support 
 
 
 
IAEA will provide limited number of grants for participation of experts from Member States 
in the ICRP-ERPW2017 meeting to take place in Paris from 10-12 October 2017. 
 
The criteria for granting the financial support are the following: 
 

1. To have a paper accepted by the Scientific Committee for oral/poster 
presentation. The paper should be directly related to the Symposium’s topical 
areas and the objective and scope of the radiation safety technical cooperation 
projects being currently implemented in Member States. 

 
2. Experts should be working in the public and/or governmental organizations.  

 
The candidates should submit a nomination using the INTOUCH+ system 
(https://intouchplus.iaea.org ), with the approval of the National Liaison Officer and the 
national counterpart of national and/or regional technical cooperation project proposed 
to finance the participation. The submission should be done before July 30th 2017. 
 
Please refer in the nomination to ICRP-ERPW2017.  
 
The candidates should include in the nomination the abstract of the paper submitted to 
the Symposium and the confirmation of acceptance.  
 
The support would be subject to the paper acceptance and the availability of financial 
resources.  
 

https://intouchplus.iaea.org/
http://icrp-erpw2017.com/abstracts/index.php?langue=en&onglet=0

